
The Happy Valley Tennis Club will play host to the City of Onkaparinga 
Tennis Challenger 2017 from 31 December-8 January. 

Forming a part of the Australian Pro Tour, this event will be a vital 
lead-in tournament for players preparing for the Australian Open and 
could potentially attract players from the top 100 in the world. 

Children aged between 11-17 are being given the opportunity to 
become a Ballkid for the event and the chance to see some of the 
world’s top players in action! No experience necessary! 

Training to be held on Wednesday 14 December at 5:00 pm, with  
further training dates to be advised. Contact Happy Valley Tennis Club 
on 0409 955 850 for further information or to sign up. 

Further Information :
Kendra Dunning
p: 0409 955 850
e: hvtcjuniors@live.com.au

Ballkids wanted!
City of Onkaparinga Tennis Challenger 2017


